
SMS Sunday Message: October 11  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week 
of October 12 - 16.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Message tab. 

 

●  Parents, this is a reminder that 6th grade students who designated hybrid 

as their preferred model will begin in-face learning on Tuesday, October 13. 

Students will be split into two cohorts: Cohort A and B.  These cohort lists 

are being finalized, and we will communicate which cohort your child is in 

on tomorrow, Monday, October 12.  Thank you for your patience with this 

process. 

 

● Families, starting on Tuesday, October 13, the Remote Learning schedule 

that students have been using to Zoom with their teachers will not be used. 

With about half of our students returning for the hybrid model, we will 

begin using our regular schedule for both remote and hybrid students. 

Attached to our email you will find our regular school schedule.  Students 

will be able to Zoom to attend regular class periods.  Teachers will give 

direction on when the best time is to Zoom into a class.  Students will still 

have the ability to schedule a Zoom meeting with a teacher on Monday 

afternoons, and we will also be providing Zoom times for specific periods 

from 2:45 - 3:15.  Again, this will begin on Tuesday, October 13.  Our school 

schedule can also be found on our website under the “About Us” tab. 

Thank you. 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


